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Words of appreciation - Mpumalanga 

 

The PSA in Mpumalanga is delighted to have wonderful news regarding one of the Union’s esteemed 

members, Ms Anna Letupu, who is employed by the Mpumalanga Department of Health at Mmamethlake 

Hospital. 

 

Ms Letupu has recently been awarded the prestigious title of “Runner-up in the category of Public Health 

Non-Clinical Case Manager of the year 2023”. This recognition is testament to her outstanding dedication 

and commitment to the field of public health. The PSA in Mpumalanga would like to extend 

congratulations to Ms Letupu for this remarkable achievement. Her hard work, passion, and unwavering 

commitment to her role have earned her this well-deserved recognition and contributed significantly to the 

betterment of public health in Nkangala District. 

 

Furthermore, the National Department of Health and the MEC in the Mpumalanga Department of Health 

have expressed deep gratitude for Ms Letupu’s exceptional contributions as her efforts have not gone 

unnoticed, and her dedication to the cause of public health is appreciated at the highest level of the 

healthcare system.  

 

The PSA takes immense pride in the accomplishments of its members and Ms Letupu's success is a 

shining example of the excellence that the organisation represents. The PSA will continue to celebrate 

and support members in their endeavours. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Thandiwe on 060 962 8512 or Sylvia on 082 880 8940 

at the PSA Provincial Office. 
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